
 
 

April 29, 2021 

 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Bronco STEA2M Innovation Hub project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is California State Polytechnic University, located 

at 3801 W. Temple Avenue, Pomona, CA 91768.  

 

The funding would be used to develop a entrepreneurial and social innovation hub to provide 

resources, support, and training opportunities to help entrepreneurs, start-ups, and small and 

family-owned businesses advance their goals and strengthen the local economy. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Norma J. Torres  

Member of Congress 
 


